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Friday 11th April 2025  
 

Dear parents/ carers,  
 
Arrangements have been made for our Year 6 pupils to visit Laches Wood Outdoor Education Centre 
on Tuesday 1st July 2025. Children will participate in activities such as archery, team challenges and 3 
elements on the high ropes course (power fan, crate stake and gladiator challenge).  
 
Children will need to wear their own clothes. They should wear sensible clothing, a tracksuit or 
comfortable trousers and t-shirt/ jumper, a waterproof coat (if the weather is forecast to rain) 
and comfortable shoes/ trainers. With the weather potentially being warm, applying suncream and 
wearing a hat will be advisable.  
 
All children will need to bring a packed lunch and a water bottle for the trip (no glass bottles or fizzy 
drinks). If you would like the school kitchen to provide a packed lunch, please let the school office know by 
Friday 6th June 2025, no orders will be taken after this date.  
(The school kitchen packed lunch will consist of a sandwich of cheese, tuna mayo or chicken, packet of 
crisps, sweet treat, piece of fruit and a bottle of water).  
 
The children will travel to and from Laches Wood via school minibus. They will leave school promptly at 
9am and will be returning to school approximately at 5pm, depending on traffic.  
 
The cost of the visit will be £20 per child. This has been heavily subsidised by the school.  
 
All payments and consent must be made using your School Gateway account, no later than Tuesday 17th 
June 2025. Payments can be made in full or two instalments.  
 
This will be a great worthwhile activity for your child to take part in!  
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
Mrs A Kabil 

 
Head Teacher  
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